ANACONDA LEADER

ANACONDA MONTANA 59711 WED & FRI 3,760

SUPERIOR CLIPPING SERVICE GLENDIVE, MT. 406-365-6612

Government poll results to be shared

Residents of Anaconda-Deer Lodge County will have an opportunity to find out what their peers think about local government at a public meeting tomorrow evening.

Dr. Ken Weaver of the Local Government Center in Bozeman will present the findings of a telephone survey at 7:30 p.m. Thursday in the courtroom of Anaconda-Deer Lodge County Courthouse.

The survey, completed last fall to determine residents' thoughts on local government, was conducted by election judges and was developed by the Anaconda-Deer Lodge County Local Government Review Commission with the assistance of Montana State University's Local Government Center.

The purpose of the survey was to learn the opinion of county residents concerning the quality of city-county services and to obtain ideas for improvements in local government.

Approximately 500 randomly selected households were reached Oct. 21-28 for the seven- or eight-minute survey.